
Landewednack Parish Council as Sole Trustee of the Lizard Recreation Ground Trust 
 

 

Minutes of the Meeting of the Landewednack Parish Council as Sole Trustee of the Lizard 

Recreation Ground Trust held on 25th March 2021 online and ‘phone access (by Zoom)  

 
Present: 
 

 
V Parker (Chair), R Wheeler (Vice Chair), S Wheeler 
M O’Sullivan (Football Club Chairman) H Singleton (Secretary) 
 

20/21 30 To receive and accept apologies:  
Apologies received from R Paxford 
 

20/21 31 Minutes of the Meeting held on 25th February 2021: To approve  

The minutes were approved.  

 

20/21 32 Projects and Action List: 

The list was updated – see revised version  

 

20/21 33 Football Club: To consider any matters relating to the Football Club  

Mick O’Sullivan advised that a new bar manager had been appointed.  Subject to 

Covid restrictions, the intention is for the Football & Social Club to re-open on 

Friday 16th or Saturday 17th April.  

Rubbish has been moved from the rear of the clubhouse. 

 

20/21 34 Model Railway Club  

The Secretary will forward MOS contact details to the Miniature Railway Club  

 

20/21 35 Accounts: To approve payments  
The account balances were noted and it was AGREED to approve payments as 
provided by the Secretary.   
 
 

20/21 36 Play Area - Annual Inspection –  
The annual inspection is booked to take place in April.   
 

20/21 37 Pavilion  
Repairs and improvements are currently underway.   

 

20/21 38 Signage: To consider progress 
Existing signage is being removed as part of the Small Pavilion work and 
Peninsula Signs will be asked to provide replacements as previously agreed.  
 

20/21 39 Playground Project Plans   
VLP and SW have seen two companies on site who are preparing proposals 
which will be presented to the Trustees when received.  
 
Several local children and young people are interested in the project. The 
secretary offered to set up a survey when required to ascertain which of the 
projects is most popular..   
 

20/21 40 Date and Time of next Meeting:  
It was AGREED to meet again on Thursday 27th May 2021 at 7.30pm.   
 

 

 

 

 


